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Year 3
English

Moonstone class have started to identify the key
features of non-chronological reports. We have
been able to identify these in a range of non-fiction
texts. Each child has chosen a topic to research and
will be creating their own report.

Mathematics

The children have been focusing on learning their 3,
4 and 8 times table facts. We have also been
focusing on division using the selected times tables.
Moonstone have recently started to apply the grid
method to show their multiplication workings out.

Science

In Science we are looking into the word of rocks. The
children have already identified and grouped various
different rocks. We will begin to classify different
rocks and will be studying how fossils are formed.

Year 4
English

Year 4 have just finished writing a diary from the
perspective of the Iron Man! The children were able

to use rhetorical questions and emotive language in
their work!

Mathematics

The children have just finished perfecting their
written methods for addition and subtraction and
our now looking into a written method for
multiplication!

Science

Year 4 are just coming to the end of their topic on
‘Habitats’. They have created some fantastic posters
which highlight all the good and also bad things us
humans do to the environment! They have also been
looking at ways we can help save our environment.

ICE Zone

Year 3 and 4 are whizzing through all of their ICE zone work and are really enjoying it! Currently,
the children are investigating some Tudor artefacts that were kindly lent to us by St Neots
museum. The children are studying each item and thinking about what they were used for and
the impact that these objects had on life in the Tudor times and today.

Reminders

Please make sure that the children have warm clothes with them everyday as they are going outside to

learn!

Also, we are handing out the literacy homework every Thursday. This is due in on a Monday.
Lastly, please make sure the children are completing 1 hour of Maths Whizz and week and reading every

night! We will be checking reading journals every week.
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